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	FRVPC Meeting 

Secretary Minutes APPROVED
Submitted by: Lisa A. Schroeder
Date: August 27, 2012
Time:  4:00 pm

Location: Teleconference

	

	Meeting called by:
	Vicki Kelly
	Type of meeting:
	August 2012 Board Meeting

	Submitted By: Lisa Schroeder  *Those highlighted attended

	Attendees:

Member Sponsors

Susan Ahern

Fred McMorris

Jennifer Rousseau

Timothy Buckley

Barb McMorris

Regina Sabatini

Laura Clarke
Lisa Hamiel

Ingrid Pavilanis

Maria Stowe

Alicia Kalinich

Lisa Schroeder
Shawn Comstock

Vicki Kelly
Steve Schroeder

Chris Doubek

Dennis Kelly
Dawn Stravropoulos

Stephanie Doubek

Rick Vines

Michael Stavropoulos

Lauren Foos
Nancy Mesic
Kristen Thorson
Doug Foos

 Jeff Tovar
Kathy Zachar

Judy Freeman
Jeryl Olson

Mike Zachar

Tedd Gagen

Jacques Rousseau

Leah Collister

Members

Joeseph Ahern

 Terry Freeman

Michael McMorris

Lisa Zinck

Amy Barrett

Jason Elder

Edie O’Brien

Peter Lazzari

Scott Barrett

Lori Elder

Joanne Mulvey

Greg Fern

Ed Beam

Rick Hamiel

Bob Mulvey

Megan Mosier

Tracy Beam

Jackie Knoop

Tom Sabatini

Kelly Bergloff

Steve Knoop

Andy Schor

Scott Bergloff

Gary Eberhart

Lisa Schor

Stewart Clarke

Gayle Heiring
Tim Buckley

Oliver Cotter

Kyle Kalinich

Andy Thorson

Erin Cotter

Tina McMorris

John Zinck

Tedd Gagen

Jacques Rousseau

Leah Collister



	Vicki Kelly called meeting to order at 4:05 pm:

Review and Approve Minutes

The January, March and May 2012 minutes were distributed for approval via email. Vicki motioned for approval, Nancy seconded, the minutes were approved by voice vote.
Hunter Seat Equitation
Vicki discussed a new program being supported by USPC for Pony Club members to earn certificates specifically in Hunter Seat Equitation.  After the D-1 level, members may pursue certificates in Hunter Seat Equitation, and once a Hunter Seat Equitation certificate is completed at the C-2 level, members can proceed directly to the Show Jumping Certification track.  Vicki added that a Barrington area Hunter/Jumper trainer, Erin Hirsch, approached the Club inquiring whether the Club would be interested in partnering with Hirsch to offer the Hunter Seat Equitation program. Discussion ensued and the Board agreed that additional information is needed before proceeding with the Club offering this certification.  Vicki agreed to connect with Hirsch to arrange for her to join the Board to discuss the matter further. 
Junior Pony Club
Vicki discussed Junior Pony Club and noted that there is interest to join from potential new members.  The Board discussed the ideal number of participants in the Junior Pony Club program and agreed that limiting membership to eight (8) participants would be necessary due to the Club’s available resources (e.g., teachers, volunteer assistants and ponies).   Vicki noted that Kristen had planned to contact Ingrid, the Junior Pony Club instructor, to discuss her future involvement in the program. Discussion ensued and the Board decided to wait for more information from Kristen, so she could meet with Ingrid to discuss the program.
Conservation Walk
Judy discussed the Friends of Spring Creek and asked whether the Club members would be interested to participate in a conservation walk at Spring Creek Forest Preserve. The Board agreed that a conservation walk would be beneficial for the Club’s members. Judy agreed to look into possible dates to schedule the walk, preferably on a Sunday before lessons.  October 7, November 11 or November 18 are possible dates.  Judy will report back to the Board on an agreed on date and Lisa will post the date with the lesson schedule. 
New Business
No new business was discussed.
Meeting Adjourned at 5:28 p.m. 
Motion to adjourn made by Nancy, seconded by Judy.
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